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April Perez-Hollins, Office Chief
Department of Transportation
Division of Engineering Services
1727 30* Street, MS-43
Sacramento, CA 95816-8041

RE: Contract No. 07-370404 Notice of Inadvertent Clerical Error

Griffith Company respectfully requests to correct two inadvertent clerical errors
on the subcontractor listing for Contract No. 07-370404.

Bancroft Construction Services was correctly listed for Items 14, 15, 24 & 25,
however, the incorrect city of Bakersfield, CA was listed on the List of
Subcontractors. The correct city is San Diego, CA. Also, the DIR number listed for
Bancroft was submitted as 100057841. The correct DIR number is 1000577841.

Inertial Profiling Services, Inc. DBA: IPS Grinding and Grooving was correctly listed
for Item 32p, “Profile Grinding — Portion”, however, the Business Name was
incorrectly listed as “Grinding & Grooving DBA IPS Grinding and Grooving”.

These errors are clerical in nature and have no material effect on the
subcontractors listed.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

A
Thank you, M/

-

Scott Miles
Chief Estimator
Griffith Company

Griffith Company is an equal opportunity employer and an employee-owned company.



